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March 22, 2010 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Yonge-Eglinton Centre 
P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Application by Iccon Transmission, Inc. (Iccon) for an Ontario 
Electricity Transmission Licence EB-2010-0403 

Please find enclosed Iccon's answers to the interrogatories of Board Staff and Hydro One 
Networks Inc. These answers have been filed through RESS and the requisite number of paper 
copies will follow by courier. 

Yours truly, 

k  Pa k0 	Stvow," 
Pablo de la Sierra 
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